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"WELLNESS IN A SAFE ENVIRONMENT" 

July 27, 1987 

TO: 	Mark Eckert 

FROM: George M. Ciank 

I received your notations on my memo concerning the 
Roger Moore proposal. I am confused and somewhat disturbed 
by it. According to your notations, now I must deal with 
a third party, Terry Summerfeld. Since Terry is in the 
picture and as I told you at Cordon's meeting, we will be 
pulling out of the UST program for the reasons stated. 

Since Terry has several good reasons for reservations 
on undertpking such a study in 1988, let him worry about the 
budget prOblem and the Commissioners. We have reviewed the 
situation and supported Terry as far as we can go. He is 
better equipped to ask for the budget and to handle the 
competitive bidding. 

What I need from you is a meeting set up with the 
Commissioners and the Board of Health to establish some 
direction on the Board of Health Variances. The Board of 
Health has been giving out Variances on a 3 month basis 
with the hope that the City is taking on the work of the 
sewer lines and the connecting work to the owners of the 
failing septic systems. The Board is still waiting to see 
what the Commissioners plan to do on this problem. 

The other matter is the Persigo plant. I would like 
to have some kind of direction from the Commissioners on 
where the County stands concerning the Persigo plant 
before we have the Air Quality Control Notice of Violation 
on August 5th. This business of getting back to the 
Commissioners on Persigo has gone on long enough. Let's 
do something about it one way or another. 
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cc: Gordon Tiffany 
Dr. Kenneth Lampert 
Bennett Boeschenstein 
Don Whetstone 
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